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Hello Members
A lot's been happening at your
Lodge...

Thank you to everyone who came out for
the Membership Steak Dinner on May 20th.
The food was delicious and it was so nice to
see everyone enjoying themselves. 

The renovations at the main lodge are
moving along nicely. Thank you for all your
patience while we continue to work on
getting the lodge ready for you.

 MOOSE INTERNATIONAL

The Moose is a fraternal and service organization founded in 1888

with  nearly one million men and women working together in  roughly

1,600 Lodges in 49 states and four Canadian provinces, plus Great

Britain. Along with other units of Moose International, the Loyal

Order of Moose supports the operation of Mooseheart Child City &

School, a 1,000-acre community for children and teens in need,

located 40 miles west of Chicago; and Moosehaven, a 70-acre

retirement community for its members near Jacksonville, FL.

Additionally, members of the Moose conduct approximately $70

million worth of community service (counting monetary donations

and volunteer hours worked) annually. The Loyal Order of Moose

organizes and participates in numerous sports and recreational

programs, in local Lodges and Family Centers in the majority of 44

State and Provincial Associations, and on a fraternity-wide basis.

Lodges across the Fraternity are known for creating life-long bonds

between members through activities and a shared concern for

children in need, seniors and the communities in which they live.
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A message from the 
Business Manager
Hello Antler Members,

There has been lots of activity at the Lodge. The
renovations are well underway and I assure you we are
doing everything the right way which has caused some
delays that were beyond anyones control. I know
everyone is patiently waiting for the Social Quarters to
open. I can say with great confidence that you wont be
dissappointed.
 
Just a few reminders: Please see the Activity Center
rules included in this newsletter. These rules are to
ensure everyones safety. If you have any concerns or
questions, please see me directly.

The cafe is open for food and beverages from 11:30 - 2
pm and 3 - 5:30 pm. Please stop by and have a meal,
gather with friends, or enjoy a cold one. Please check
out our daily specials on the following pages. You do
not have to have a pool membership to visit the cafe
or game room. Please come out and support your
lodge.

Also, please check out the upcoming events listed. If
you haven't attended a new member orientation please
join us on June 10th at 2 pm. If you have attended one
before you are still welcome to come. We would love
to see a great turnout.

Thank You
Dianne Waldron
Business Manager

Important Phone 
Numbers

Main Lodge  434-584-9507

Pool House  434-584-9413

Antler Lodge 2726
Board of Officers

President                                                   Charles Carter

Vice President                                            Ken Kennedy

Treasurer                                                

Chaplain                                                            Cindy King



Cafe Hours

 of Operation
7 days a week

11:30 - 1:30
3:00- 5:30

Burgers           Hot Dogs         Sandwiches         Pizza



Beer              Wine


  



Hello and thank you to all our members for your understanding as it relates to The Antler Lodge’s social quarter’s
opening. We had the option of opening quick, or, opening right. Our member’s safety and enjoyment are paramount
to having The Antler Lodge become a place of social and entertainment value for you all to enjoy. Since this journey
began in September 2021, we have run into many things that needed immediate attention: brand new HVAC units for
both buildings; new, safer and more efficient electric service; renovations of the offices and social quarter’s, just to
name a few. We are currently reconfiguring the kitchen to provide excellent food service and designing the social
quarters into a new and modern social space. There are also plans to enclose the side porch which will create a cozy
area to relax and eat in.

Rest assured, we are being compliant with all necessary agencies and departments so that when we do open, the only
thing you will have to do is to enjoy yourselves and our amenities. 
All of us here at The Antler Lodge appreciate your patience while we are getting closer to opening which is anticipated
in the next very few months. Stays tuned to our text blasts and visit our Facebook page for continued updates and
we look forwarding to welcoming you to our new space! You won’t be disappointed!

Larry Meade
Assistant Director of Membership
Lodge Development

A message from Larry Meade

Upcoming events at Antler...
New Member Orientation June 10th at 2 pm in the Activity Center

Come hear about the Moose and what our fraternity does for the 
community, children, and seniors. 

There will also be some updates on our Lodge renovations. 
Open to all members. Please join us!



Lodge Yard Sale

Date and Time TBD 
Rent a space and clean out your treasures/junk and make a few bucks! 

A great way to support your lodge and community.



Food Drive
Date  TBD

Help your community by donating non perishable food items to go to local food
pantries.



ACTIVITY CENTER RULES



No bare feet anywhere in the Activity Center. Shower shoes/flip
flops/etc. must be worn at all times when not in 

the swimming pool.



No outside food/drinks may be brought into Activity Center.



Please bring any safety concerns to attendant on duty. Those
concerns will be addressed by management.



You are using this facility at your own risk. There are no

lifeguards/weight room attendants on duty.



Please return weights/equipment that you move back to the
position/location you found them.



Please do not adjust any AC/Heat, if you are uncomfortable, 

please ask attendant.



If you open sliding doors in the pool house please close 
doors before leaving.



Please supervise  children with you at all times.



-thank you
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Steak Dinner Fun


